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This map is intended to serve as a representation of the project 
area and is not intended for detailed engineering purposes.
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Langley 230 kV Substation Project

AT DOMINION ENERGY, protecting the grid and making it secure 
against natural and man-made acts is a top priority. We work 
alongside government officials to prepare for potential incidents 
that could affect our ability to provide electricity safely and 
reliably to the communities we serve. Learn how we’re keeping 
you safe at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com.

AT DOMINION ENERGY, we are committed to continually reviewing and analyzing our energy 
infrastructure to provide safe, reliable, and affordable electricity to the communities we serve. You are 
receiving this postcard because we are proposing to build a new 230 kilovolt (kV) substation next to our 
existing Peninsula Substation in the City of Hampton, Virginia. As part of this project, we need to 
rebuild short portions (0.1 to 0.4 miles) of the existing 115 kV and 230 kV electric transmission lines 
southeast of the intersection of Neil Armstrong Parkway and Commander Shepard Boulevard to 
accommodate the new substation footprint. This project will improve electric reliability and resiliency 
for residential and commercial customers in this area.

We are proposing to build Langley Substation on approximately 1.9 acres about 400 feet west of our 
Peninsula Substation within the existing 350-foot wide right of way. The new substation aesthetics will 
look similar to Peninsula Substation. The rebuilt transmission line structures will be weathering steel 
monopole and three-pole structures similar in appearance and height to the original wooden poles. 

We are scheduled to survey the area in the coming weeks. You can expect to see personnel on foot or in 
vehicles entering the right of way, which may include use of access roads outside the right of way.  

After all necessary permits and approvals are received, we plan to begin transmission line construction in 
late 2023. Substation construction is expected to begin in fall 2024, with both transmission line and 
substation work concluding in late 2025. 

Your electric service is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. We will continue to update 
you as activities progress. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to complete this 
important reliability project.

CONTACT US 
To learn more about the energy grid, visit powerlines101.dominionenergy.com. Or contact us by sending 
an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190.  
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